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772 Stevens Ave - Tank removal permit #01808

2 messages

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Nov 29, 2017 at 10:01 AM
To: devin@portlandpump.com

Hi Devin,

I'm starting review of your application to remove a tank at the UNE/Armory property. One quick question, is DEP involved
with this project at all - i.e. do you have any notification or e-mails exchanges with them? Or is it not required since it's
not technically an underground tank?

Thanks for the clarification,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Devin Tapley <devin@portlandpump.com> Wed, Nov 29, 2017 at 10:27 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris,

Since this is a heating oil tank for consumptive use onsite and a vaulted above ground storage tank, it is not mandated by
the DEP and there is no paperwork required for them.

Devin Tapley

Portland Pump Company
11 Border Rd.
Scarborough, ME 04074
(207) 883-4317 Office
(207) 883-1418
www.PortlandPump.com
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.



